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Rules Committee,

Senate Rules Committee, 
I have lived in Oregon for over 20 years . I am one of the vast majority of Oregonians who
want to see legislation passed to elect a POTUS 
by national popular vote! Specifically by passing HB2927. Its a constitutional right for every
American.

Thank you for reading my voice, 
Lorri Pratt

Lorri Pratt 
ljopratt@gmail.com 
2935 Bastille Ave SE 
Salem, Oregon 97306
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